
Association of University and College Employees 

Mr. W.L.Clark 
Asst. Director 
Employee Relations Dept. 
Campus Mail 

Dear Mr. Clark; 

August 9, 1977 

Re: Barbara Jones - Employee Files Grievance 

The Union hereby informs the University that the settlement outlined 
in your letter of August 4, 1977 is acceptable to the griever and the 
Union. 

cc: R. A.Grant 

Yours truly, 

Ann Hutchison, for 
and on behalf of 
Grievance Committee 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C. Telephone (604) 224-5613 


